
Dear Mayor, Commissioners and Chief Lee 
  
I will repeat my self. 
I request that the city of Key West enforce all nudity laws, all the time on our public streets. 
  
What goes on inside any business with the proper permits and/or listed on the entrance of the business of 
'private", private party, "nudity" allowed" etc. for a special event is of no concern to anyone, regarding 
tonight's meeting. 
  
I suggest the City to direct TDA, to direct Market share of (whoever markets this event) to follow our laws. 
If they are going to market Fantasy Fest as a event which takes place Sun through Sat, than they should 
be paying for all that goes on with in this time frame, street closures etc. Including any needed extra law 
enforcement. Which is much needed. 
  
Market share is an advertising venue more or less for those that sponsor, but they own the Friday and Sat 
street party and parade and should be directed by TDA and the City of proper non confusing themes and 
who they choose to be a the major sponsor of the parade.. The city should not grant them in this time 
period to sell alcohol leave that to the bars. 
  
No contract of this magnitude should be more than 2 years should be allowed to go out to bid for others to 
have a chance to bid on. 
  
Thank you for your time 
  
Barbara Ramey 
644 United St 
KE FL resident 1992 
bartender  
  

 


